Subject: RO0002930 PHONE LOG 2008-11-12

Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 11/13/2008 9:50 AM
End: Thu 11/13/2008 9:50 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Adrian Angel of AEI Consultants. AEl is recommending a second injection of oxidant
using a larger volume. Significant desorption had occurred as a result of the initial injection. The
proposal seemed reasonable and | had no objection.



